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As it stands our property taxes are crazy expensive... some folks can't even afford it 

at its current rates. We pay for what goes on in our own county and want it left that 

way. I do not support many of the shenanigans that go on in other parts of our state, 

nor do I support many of the representatives in this state. We live in rural Oregon for 

good reason and made that choice many years ago. I would not be fair, honest, or 

smart to allow one body to control everyone's property taxes. The voters made their 

decisions and secured the results in the Oregon Constitution... it should remain that 

way. NO MORE CHANGING CONSTITUTION !!!!  LEAVE OUR TAXES ALONE !!! 


